
EMPLOYEE OF THE WEEK:

@DEANTRUSTROSE TWITTER

LUNCH ACCOUNT TOP UP

Please ensure your lunch accounts are topped up using the MCAS app.
Should you need help to access the app please contact school reception.

If you are unable to pay you maybe eligible for free school meals. Please ask for a eligibility form 
from reception.

Last night around 50 parents came to our Year 11 Parent Hub event which 
was absolutely wo to see - thank you so much from all the staff here for your 
support in ensuring that your child is as best prepared as they can be for the 
January mock GCSE examinations. 

This week our Pupil Parliament groups are out in force in the local 
community spreading goodwill and Christmas cheer. Our prefect team will 
be delivering CHristmas cards to neighbours, as well as our environment 
committee doing a litter pick of the roads and surrounding areas around 
Rose Bridge. It is important that the pupils understand the importance of 
looking after the community of Ince and their part in doing so.

A reminder that school is open every day next week and we finish Friday 
22nd - all pupils are expected in every day as normal. 



BOOK OF THE WEEK: 
BOOK OBOOK OF THE WEEK: 
 THE WEEK: 

COLLEAGUE  OF THE WEEK

MATHS CHALLENGE

Last weeks solution
 

The total amount would be 100 eggs at 1 penny each

This week’s problem

There is a clothing store in Bartlesville. The owner has devised his own method of pricing items. A vest 
costs £20, socks cost £25, a tie costs £15 and a blouse costs £30. Using the method, how much would 

a pair of underwear cost?

 

Spot the odd one out!

Santa 
Carol Singers

Christmas Tree
Bells

Skeleton 
Reindeers  
Presents

LITERACY CHALLENGE

BOOK OF THE WEEK: Clean Break

 Mr Johnston for supporting Year 10 this week 

What do the rest of the 
words have in common? 

This week’s book is by the ever-popular Jacqueline Wilson, whose writing has 
helped many young people to navigate life’s trickier pitfalls. This one is called 
‘Cllean Break’ 
‘Em adores her funny, glamorous dad - who cares if he's not her real father? 
He's wonderful to her, and to her little brother Maxie and sister Vita. True to 
form at Christmas, Dad gives them fantastic presents, including a real emerald 
ring for his little Princess Em.
Unfortunately he's got another surprise in store - he's leaving them. Will Dad's 
well-meaning but chaotic attempts to keep seeing Em and the other children 
help the family come to terms with this new crisis?’



FACULTY OF THE WEEK: Art and Design

PASTORAL

KS3 have been extremely busy in Art and Design, completing their pieces influenced by a 
range of artists and art movements. Year 7 have been studying Jim Dine in his tool series, Year 

8 have been looking at Cubism and portraiture and Year 9 have been creating observational 
drawings in the style of Andrea Joseph. Here are some of the outcomes at KS3. Well done 

everyone! 



FACULTY OF THE WEEK: Art and Design

PASTORAL

KS4 Art and Design pupils have been working extremely hard creating their final 
outcomes and development pieces so far for their coursework. They have 

experimented with a wide range of materials, media and techniques, including sewing, 
3D work, photography, and fine art skills. Well done KS4, the work you are creating is 

fantastic!



FACULTY OF THE WEEK: Computer Science

PASTORAL

KS3 Computer Science have been working very hard this week. Year 7 and 9 have completed 
Google form assessments and year 8 have been finishing off their App Prototype.

Year 11 pupils have started working on Component 3. Special mention to Henry T, Rian A and 
Ethan Y as they have produced coursework of a very high standard. Example work of 

Component 2 below completed by Henry T.



LOST PROPERTY

LOST PROPERTY 
PLEASE COLLECT BEFORE 22ND 
DECEMBER.
SHOULD THEY NOT BE CLAIMED 
THEY WILL BE DONATED TO THE 
LOCAL CHARITY SHOP.



PASTORAL

CONSULTATION ON ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS 25-26





 



REWARDS 



Layton L - 

Excellent week in school. Layton has been working so hard in lessons. 

Keep it up Layton

HEAD OF YEAR AWARDS 

YEAR 7 

Iris M
For webbing overall wonderful.  Iris has the most positive points in year 8 for the past 3 weeks.  She is a role model 

to others by arriving on time each day, has great attendance and doesn't let things get her down.  Well done Iris, fully 
deserved.

YEAR 8 

YEAR 9 

YEAR 10 

YEAR 11 

Travis U -
 has recorded the most positive points on Bromcom this year.

Well done Travis - Keep it up! 

                                                                      Grace L

Consistently trying her best everyday during school. Showing resilience during mocks and her results. 
She is a pleasure to teach and be her head of year 

Mohammed M - 
for being a lovely pupil.



ATTENDANCE MATTERS

Please can we remind all parents that reply slips giving consent for children to attend the 
trip were due by 10th November, so these should be brought into school as soon as 

possible and final payments made.

Please can parents be aware that medical appointments should, wherever physically possible, not 
take place during school hours. They should be arranged for before or after school. The 

attendance office should be notified via phone when this is not possible. 

It is also essential that parents of absent pupils should call school to notify us of reasons before 
9am. After this time, communications regarding absence will primarily go home via email. Parents 

who have downloaded the MCAS app, will also get a notification there. If you think you need to 
update your details to accommodate this, please get in touch.

As always, excellent attendance at school is the only sure-fire way to guarantee excellent success 
for our pupils. 



 

                                DTRB rules:  “Be Respectful, Be Safe, Be Ready”.  

 ‘You cannot climb the ladder of success dressed in the costume of failure’

At Dean Trust Rose Bridge, we believe that the standards of personal appearance are reflected in the 
attitudes of our pupils. By dressing to a high standard, it has been shown that our standards of work, 
and subsequent outcomes, improve over time. Please support the school by ensuring that your child 

adheres to the school’s high standards of uniform and appearance.  Each day staff will check that 
pupils are dressed in accordance with the above expectations. 

Banned items should not be brought into school.  Banned items will be confiscated by staff. Please 
refer to our Standards and Expectations poster for clarity on banned items. 

Mobile phones: Any pupil found with their mobile phone during the school day will have this item 
confiscated. Confiscated phones will not be returned to a pupil under any circumstances. It is the 
parent/carers responsibility to collect the device from school at a mutually agreed time. 

If pupils need to bring a mobile  phone to school to ensure their safety when travelling, they must be 
handed in at the start of the day, before entering the building.    

Sanctions will be applied to any pupil who fails to meet the school’s standards and expectations.  

With your support, we will continue to improve the standards at Dean Trust Rose Bridge School. 
Together, we will continue to make progress, giving all our pupils the best life opportunities by 
developing hard-working and dedicated young adults with high standards and aspirations.

STANDARDS AND EXPECTATIONS



Standards & Expectations 

Lines of Communication  

Just a reminder to all parents, that 
your child’s Form Tutor should 

always be the first port of call if there 
are any questions or concerns. 

Furthermore, due to staff absence, if 
you have contacted a member of 

staff and have not heard back, 
please contact 

office@deantrustrosebridge.co.uk 

 and we can ensure any messages 
are directed to the right person. 

Up to date contact 
details 

Please can we ask that you 
ensure we have your most 

recent contact details on file so 
that if I have to communicate 
any changes to the normal 
operation of the school you 

receive the relevant messages. 

Working together 

Our strength develops when we 
work together as a community, 
ensuring that the children and 

young people who attend Dean 
Trust Rose Bridge receive the 
best possible experience even 

during these uncertain times. We 
feel blessed that we have such a 

supportive parents, wonderful 
pupils, and an incredible staff who 
always go above and beyond for 

your children. 

 

mailto:office@deantrustrosebridge.co.uk


 

Top Tips for Parents and Carers
Have a look at the tips and links below with some suggestions on how to get you started 
and help you to stay safe and positive online. You and your family can #PlayYourPart in 
creating a better internet by…

Having conversations without judgement.
Whether by playing games, watching videos, or doing things your child enjoys, 
spending time together online is a great way to start conversations about the online 
world and how they’re finding being a part of it. 
It is important to ask questions and take an interest in what your child enjoys online.
An essential part of having this open dialogue is to not judge, even if their behaviour or 
life online isn’t what you wanted or expected. This ensures that your child feels they can 
come to you if ever they make a mistake or experience a problem online. 

Knowing where you can learn more about their favourite apps 
and games.
Websites like Common Sense Media or The Family Gaming Database can be 
invaluable sources of information. When your child starts talking about a new game or 
app, why not do some research into the reporting and blocking options available? Then 
you can help your child if they come to you with an issue.

Getting support if things go wrong.
There are lots of organisations who are there to support you and your family if 
something has gone wrong. The Report Harmful Content website can help you with 
issues such as cyberbullying, impersonation and threats. You can report worrying 
behaviour towards children to CEOP. Find out more on Children's Get Help page.

Reassuring your child that whatever happens online, you are 
there to support them.
Let your child know that the best way to address any problem they have online, is to tell 
a trusted adult immediately. For example, this might include someone sending them a 
friend request; an online message; telling them to visit a specific website, or app; or 
asking them for their personal information. Reassure them that if anything happens 
online that they are unsure about, or makes them feel worried or upset, they can come 
to you for help.

More advice and guidance 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/is-my-child-ready-for-social-media /  

Safer Internet Tips…

https://reportharmfulcontent.com/?lang=en
https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-Centre/
https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/get-help/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/is-my-child-ready-for-social-media/

